
Good afternoon;  After reviewing the latest form of the proposed S-141 I am asking 
you to oppose this bill in any manner that is available to you and with vigor!!  Just in 
common laymen`s terms, this latest proposal looks like a piece of swiss cheese and 
should never be part of the Vermont landscape..  Thanking you for your 
consideration and respectfully submitted,  Forbes Morrell.. Corinth Vt. 

 


